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Notice of Intent to Commence Closure

Holland Board of Public Works hereby provides notification of our intent to close the coal combustion
residual impoundment system (aka coal ash settling ponds) located at 64 Pine Avenue, Holland, Ml
49423, starting early summer 2017.

Any questions on this notification should be directed to Mike Radakovitz, Electric Production
Superintendent (ph# 616-355-1201, mradakovitiz@hollandbpw.com) or Judy Visscher, Environmental
Regulatory Specialist (ph# 616-355-1210, jvisscher@hollandbpw.com). ' ’
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